
 

Departments proposing a new course must communicate with other departments affected. They may be affected by 
changes to courses they use for their own majors or they may be affected because they offer a course similar in 
content. Please communicate to them your intent to propose a course that may affect their programming and 
provide evidence of such notification to the A&L Curriculum Committee. 


